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Message Body:
To whom it may concern,
I am writing to support the extension of the Metro to the Firhouse and Knocklyon areas.
I feel it is a massive opportunity to link up the whole city and I hope the powers that be don’t let it slip by. It is
badly needed in this area where the population is growing at a very fast pace.
Yours Sincerely
Oliver Dixon

--
This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)
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